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Public Health Safety Measures 

 

In order to ensure the safety of visitors to the University’s Heinz Memorial Chapel and to comply 

with applicable rules, regulations and guidance (including those from the U.S. Centers for Disease 

Control and Prevention, Pennsylvania Department of Health, and the University of Pittsburgh), 

public health safety measures for weddings and events have been enacted at the Chapel until 

further notice. Please note that these measures are subject to change. 

 

Masks: All event guests and vendors are required to wear masks that cover their mouth and nose 

while in the Chapel. Mask wearing is optional for the wedding couple, attendants and those being 

formally seated during active participation in the ceremony and rehearsal including the 

processional and recessional and during professional photography. Mask wearing is optional for 

readers, speakers, musicians and officiants during active participation in the ceremony and 

rehearsal and by maintaining six (6) feet of physical distance. 

 

Guest Contact List: The wedding couple or main contact for the event is required to provide a 

list of names of all those attending and their vendors no later than seven (7) calendar days prior to 

the wedding or event date. The list must include a phone number or email address for each name 

for contact tracing purposes. 

 

Capacity: Currently there is no limit on participant and guest capacity other than the Chapel’s 

maximum capacity of 350 people.  

 


